
 

TSXV: GTA September 18, 2012 
For Immediate Release  
 

 
GRANT OF INCENTIVE STOCK OPTIONS 

 
 
 
(Burlington, Ontario: September 18, 2012) 
 
GTA Resources and Mining Inc. (“GTA” TSXV: GTA) announced today that it has agreed 
to grant 75,000 incentive stock options to its directors, employees and consultants of  the 
Company exercisable at a price of $0.50 per share for a period of five years from the date of 
grant. 
 
  
Forward Looking Statements 
This news release contains certain statements that constitute forward-looking statements as they 
relate to the Company and its management. Forward-looking statements are not historical facts 
but represent management’s current expectations of future events, and can be identified by words 
such as “believe”, “expects”, “will”, “intends”, “plans”, “projects”, “anticipates”, “estimates”, 
“continues”, and similar expressions. Although management believes that expectations 
represented in such forward-looking statements are reasonable, there can be no assurance that 
they will prove to be correct. 
 
By their nature, forward-looking statements include assumptions and are subject to inherent risks 
and uncertainties that could cause actual future results, conditions, actions or events to differ 
materially from those in the forward-looking statements. If and when forward-looking statements 
are set out in this news release, GTA will also set out the material risk factors or assumptions 
used to develop the forward-looking statements. Except as expressly required by applicable 
securities laws, the Company assumes no obligation to update or revise any forward-looking 
statements. The future outcomes that relate to forward-looking statements may be influenced by 
many factors, including, but not limited to:  risks of future legal proceedings; income tax matters; 
availability and terms of financing; distribution of securities; effect of market interest rates on 
price of securities, and potential dilution. 
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors: 
“Peter M. Clausi” 
 
For information relating to this Release, please contact: 
Peter M. Clausi, CEO 
(289) 288-3255   
Email:  pclausi@gtaresources.ca 
 
 
 



 

Note: Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this release.  No Securities Commission or other regulatory authority having 
jurisdiction over GTA has approved or disapproved of the information contained herein.  This 
release contains forward looking statements that may not occur or may change materially.   
 
 
 


